
Our Community Plan 
Christchurch O-Tautahi 2004/14 

SUBMISSION  
Submissions close on 6 May 2004 

I do not wish to make a personal submission at the hearings.  

Name: R. McIntosh  

Organisation: Opawa - St Martins Residents Assoc  

Daytime Phone: 983 6727  

Email: b.b.mcintosh@xtra.co.nz  

Address: 76 Hawford Road Opawa ChCh 8002  

Your Submission: 5 year capital expenditure programme 
 
Latimer Square stage 3 - Through Latimer Square 
 
Object to funds being allocated in respect to the road closure of the section of 
Worcester Street through Latimer Square for NO beneficial economic or other 
gain. 
 
Basically it is a waste of ratepayers money. 
 
Worcester Street has an avenue to the east and should remain that way. 
The push by CCC staff and representatives is untenable and further 
consolation should be entered into. 

Your Submission (2): Allocation of Project Funding 
 
Hansen Park - Half Court/ Skateboard facility 
 
Funds allocation for 2007/8 
 
We wish to register our objection to install the above facility at Hansen Park. 
 
We believe that the configuration of the Park does not lend itself to a facility 
being suitably located within the park. 
 
Before any more planning is done it is our view that a preplanning 
consultation process should take place. 

Your Submission (3): Roading - Grange Street - Opawa/ Hillsborough 
 
Consideration must be given to this street to Upgrade, in the first instance, 
the berms on this street. 
 
It is considered that even though the gutters are the old dish type, this in the 
short term does not pose a problem. 
 
It would be good to get feed back on a programme to be able to enter into 
consultation. 
 
A 'wish list' request for an upgrade was presented to the Heathcote/Spreydon 
Community Board 2 years ago, but, it is considered that action needs to be 
sooner than later. 
 
The $200,000 allocation for Latimer Square Worcester Street closure would 
be far better spent on this project. 

 


